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We have had another exciting year starting with Take Over Day in November, 

when we all got to meet the new director of the museum and to enjoy having Year 

4 running the museum. We, the Young Curators helped to plan the summer family 

activities for 2017 and also gave a public tour.  We all felt very proud!  Both staff 

at the Wallace and the public were very impressed with our Year 4 pupils. This 

is what a visitor said “I’ve been to 104 countries and this was the best tour I’ve 

ever been on.” 

 We have met wonderful professionals 

this year. To prepare for our ‘Myths & 

Legends’ tour in March we had a mini 

tour from Suzanna, a curator of ‘Tales 

of Ovid Metamorphose’. We also got 

tips from Bridget who runs creative 

writing workshops and storytelling tips 

from Lynda. 

 

Our final ‘Adventure’ tour was a great success. Sadly we are saying goodbye and 

thank you to our Year 6 curators, Kitty, Mia, Clarence and Henry as they get 

ready to go to secondary school.  They have been inspirational and a great help 

to us younger curators.   

 

We are all looking forward to meeting our new members in the new year.  If you 

are going into Year 4 you will have fun on ‘Take Over Day’ why not put yourself 

forward to join the Young Curators?  It is hard work but it is also great fun! 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


